

Dear Parents,

Although it is early in the year, we are already making plans for the 2020-2021 school year. We hope you have enjoyed your preschool experience here at Calvert, and we are looking forward to your child joining us again next year either in preschool or in kindergarten. We will no longer be offering a Bridging class. We have decided to restructure the program in order to best meet the needs of all of our students. Often, while meeting the birthdate requirement (August 1), some students are simply not ready to understand and master all the concepts presented in kindergarten. We have found that blending students of various levels allows for strong peer mentoring and greater opportunities to learn and grow socially and academically. We will have 2 kindergarten classes and incoming students will be placed with the understanding that their kindergarten experience may be 2 years. Throughout the year, the kindergarten teacher will keep you informed of your child's progress and a determination will be made during the 4th quarter regarding placement for the following year. Open communication and working together is the best way to ensure your child's academic success. Please feel free to reach out to me personally if you, or anyone you know that might be interested in joining our Calvert family, have any questions or concerns. Blessings,

Marilyn Seislove

Principal Calvert Elementary mseislove@calvertcatholic.org

One Family Committed to Christ

Spiritually • Developing Future Disciples
Academically • Fostering Educational Excellence

Physically • Maximizing One's Potential Socially • Infusing Leadership and Service

357 S. Washington St. Tiffin, OH 44883 419-447-5790 Fax: 419-447-5798

Calvert Elementary School